
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

TOMORROW! 

Year 5/6 Carol Service to Parents 

5.45pm 

****** 

Friday 22nd December 

Wear your Christmas Jumper! 

                    END OF TERM 

School finishes at 2.30pm 

 

POLITE REMINDER 
 

It has been brought to our attention that there is still a lot of congestion at drop 
off and pick up times.  We appreciate this is a busy period but would kindly ask 
that if you are able to, please park in the village hall in the first instance and 
walk to school to ease the build-up of parked cars close to school and in 
residential areas. This is to ensure the safety of children, parents, staff and local 
residents. Please also remember not to leave cars unattended in the turning 
circle – if you wish to bring your child onto the school site, please park 
elsewhere. 

***************** 
 

Only assistance dogs are permitted on the school grounds. Under no 
circumstances must dogs be walked through the school gates and on the 
premises. Should your dog foul, please ensure this is picked up and disposed of.  
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Wednesday 20th December 

 

  Coming soon… 

Save the date! 

 

 

Tuesday 9th January 2024 

School re-opens  

*** 

Monday 15th January 

Homework Club starts 

weekly for Y5 & 6   

3.15pm – 4pm 

*** 

Further information 

regarding the start of after 

school clubs will follow 

shortly.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week I would like to say thank you to everyone who 

has supported the children in their Christmas activities 

and performances. It has been lovely to be able to offer 

every year group’s parents/carers the opportunity to come 

and celebrate Christmas with us and we hope you have 

enjoyed it all. Thank you also for supporting the FOLS 

Christmas Fair, which raised an amazing £1400 for 

FOLS funds! Thank you to the staff and FOLS members 

for making it all happen! 

Finally, a well-done to the children, for navigating a long 

and busy term! I would like to wish everyone a very happy 

Christmas and a peaceful New Year. I hope everyone enjoys 

time with families and friends. 

Best wishes, 

S England 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 

Dinner Payments 
 
We kindly ask that all school dinners are paid for in 
advance of the week taken to avoid any arrears on 
ParentPay accounts.  If you have any outstanding 
monies owed, please can this be settled with 
immediate effect.  
 

Holidays in Term Time 
 
Holiday forms are available from the school office. 
Please complete and return a holiday form before your 
child is absent from school so that we are aware of the 
reason why your child is not in school to avoid 
safeguarding concerns and having to contact you 
unnecessarily.   
 

 

      

 
Year 4 & 5 Swimming  

 
Swimming lessons start on Tuesday 9th January.  Please ensure you remember to send your child to school with 
their swimming kit.   If you have not already done so, please can you ensure you consent to your child attending 
on ParentPay.   We also kindly request a contribution of £2.50 per week to cover the cost of the transport to the 
pool which can be paid for on ParentPay.  
 
Many thanks 
 

 

THE SCHOOL CHRISTMAS TREE IS LOOKING FOR A NEW HOME! 
 
Sadly, we have to take down all our Christmas decorations on the last day of term and we think it’s real shame for 
our tree not to be appreciated in a new home due to how beautiful it is!  If you would like this 8ft tree and are 
able to collect it, please contact the school office to make arrangements for collection.  
 
Many thanks again to Irton Garden Centre and iC Consult for the generous donation.  
 
 

 

                       

 

                                                          



 

      

 

 

 



 

 

                

 

 

     

                                                                                                                                    

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                                                                      

 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

School reopens on Tuesday 9th January 2024. 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

from everyone at Lindhead School. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


